
Your opinions, experiences and thoughts 
 

If you have early stage memory loss or are a 
carepartner of someone who is, please join us 
for a one time meeting to help create the next 

edition of “By Us For Us”.   
 

These booklets are created by people with 
memory loss for people with memory loss. 

 
Seven editions have been created, now it’s 
time for the next one.  No previous writing  

experience needed. 

Oakville:      Hamilton 

Friday July 20th    Friday July 13th 

3:00-4:30 pm     1:00-2:30 pm 

 

Please call to register your spot! 

905-528-7030 (Hamilton) or 289-837-2310 (Halton) 


